
Subject: [gbird] Audubon

From: Heath Packard <heath.packard@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 5/12/2017 1:47 PM

To: "gbird@lists. ncsu. edu (gbird@lists.ncsu.edu)" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

FYI – we’ve got word that the Audubon GBIRd story is going through its final fact check next week. I think we can

expect that to be published some�me in May/June.

Heath Packard

Director of Marke�ng & Communica�ons

Island Conserva�on

360.584.3051 (mobile)

Learn more www.islandconserva�on.org

Network www.linkedin.com/company/island-conserva�on

Keep in touch www.facebook.com/preven�ngex�nc�ons

Talk to us www.twi�er.com/noex�nc�ons
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